
Riccarton General Practice 

CLOSED
The Practice is closed on the following Public Holidays:

Friday 18th April & Monday 21st April 2025

To contact the duty doctor for medical emergencies please 
telephone

NHS 24 on 111

Please ensure repeat prescriptions are requested by 
Monday 14th April at the latest


